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228.

LISTED BUILDINGS WORKING PARTY UPDATE

Appendix 3 was referred to and is available in full on our website. Within it was a
recommendation that the Allan Williams turret (photo shown) be brought into a better state of
repair and re-sited. It was then

'RECOMMENDED that it be

a) re-sited in the garden of Number 1 due its historic interest, if sufficient space/level
ground is available noting the ‘Dementia Friendly’ intent of the garden

b) investigated what equipment is needed for relocation and costs associated

c) investigated what refurbishment materials are needed and associated cost.

The project to be referred to Amenities Committee for consideration.




